
For tickets go to  
www.theq.net.au 
or call 6285 6290

National 
Family Day 
Care Week
The first week of May was National 
Family Day Care Week. Our educators 
and staff celebrated by inviting our 
children and families to playgroup at 
the Queanbeyan Library. 

All ages were entertained with singing, 
dancing, music and puppets. 

The children also crafted their own 
stars which form part of the Family Day 
Care ‘Every Child is a Star’ display in the 
library.

Upcoming shows at 
The Q
FOOTLOOSE | 23 JUNE - 2 JULY
The explosive movie musical bursts 
onto the live stage, with dynamic 
new songs and hits from its Oscar-
nominated score.

ROCKETMAN – FLYING SOLO  
| 24 JUNE
Greg Andrew celebrates the 50th 
Anniversary release of Goodbye 
Yellow Brick Road, in this special 
concert experience.

FASTLOVE: A TRIBUTE TO GEORGE 
MICHAEL | 8 JULY
Don’t miss out on the acclaimed 
tribute to a global superstar putting 
the Boom Boom into your heart.

THE TWITS | 13 - 15 JULY
Dahl’s gruesome twosome The 
Twits, live on stage in a visually-
spectacular, delightfully-disgusting, 
revoltingly-funny production for the 
whole family.

‘HELLO! WE’RE THE WIGGLES’ LIVE 
IN CONCERT | 15 JULY 
Double the line up, double the fun! 

ELVIS – THE GREATEST HITS  
| 22 JULY
Relive the magical hits of The King 
of Rock ‘n’ Roll!

ROSS NOBLE – JIBBER JABBER 
JAMBOREE | 27 JULY
One of comedy’s greatest marvels 
returns to Australia! 

LEGACIES | 2-5 AUGUST
Follow six Scottish lads who stowed 
away on a ship, chasing dreams of 
adventure.

No Name Lane 
Exhibition
Frank Lindner’s THE OUTSIDER 
is now in the No Name Lane 
Outside Photography Gallery in 
Queanbeyan. 

Frank’s bold emotive portraiture 
draws the eye and takes viewers 
on a visual journey. The exhibition 
can be seen until October. 

This is the second exhibition in 
the renovated laneway, following 
the opening exhibition by 
Queanbeyan photographer/artist 
Hilary Wardhaugh.

Frank is a Braidwood 
photographer who was the 
winner of the QPRC Art Awards in 
2022, for his brilliant Virus Prepper 
photograph.

Braidwood 
Waste Transfer 
Station hours
The Braidwood Waste Transfer 
Station now has extended operating 
hours.

Beginning on Friday 2 June the 
facility can be used from 10am-
4:30pm Friday, Saturday, Sunday 
and Monday.

Bungendore 
pipeline
In April, Council resolved to proceed 
with investigating a water supply 
pipeline between east Queanbeyan 
and Bungendore. While the pipeline 
is possible from an engineering 
perspective, we are progressing 
with feasibility studies. Affected 
landowners are being contacted.

The investigation work is funded by 
developer contributions for water 
supply. You can find out more at 
qprc.nsw.gov.au/bungendore-water




